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Monday 15th April 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Warning Zone Trip 

On Tuesday 9th July 2024, we are taking the Year 6 children on a school trip to 

Warning Zone.  The theme of the trip is personal safety and will encourage the 

children to stay safe in their local environment as they grow up and become more 

independent and also to stay safe online.     

Warning Zone is an interactive learning experience in the centre of Leicester.  The 

children will visit different rooms, each set up as a real-life scenario, with special 

effects and interactive equipment.  Each scenario will explore hazards that children 

may encounter in the real world as they grow up; building sites / electricity, risks on 

roads, alcohol and underage drinking, risks around water, criminal damage and arson, 

fire risks in the home, risks on the railway lines and how to assess risky situations.  If 

you would like more information, you could look on their website:  

http://warningzone.org.uk/      

The trip will cost £19.50 and will need to be paid by Friday 10th May on ParentPay.   

On the day, the children will need a packed lunch in a bag.   

If your child receives a free school meal, the school kitchen can provide them with a 

packed lunch on the day.  If you wish your child to have packed lunch from the kitchen, 

please complete the form on the following link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/UtqLXpmX89  

If your child suffers from asthma, please ensure that he/she has their inhaler with 

them on the day of the visit.  We will be travelling to Warning Zone by coach. 

This is a very exciting and essential school trip.  The children will have a brilliant 

experience and will learn such a lot about keeping safe.  We are very lucky indeed to 

have such a fantastic venue on our doorstep. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Holland 

Head of Year 6                

https://forms.office.com/e/UtqLXpmX89

